CORONAVIRUS WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW



Dear Residents,

At Desertbreeze, your safety is our number one priority. In light of the threat of COVID-19, or coronavirus, we want you to know that we are actively monitoring the situation with the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). In addition, we are developing an emergency response plan to ensure that you and those you love have the best information and are as prepared as possible.

In the event of a local outbreak, Desertbreeze will continue operations within your community. Our teams have been briefed on the situation and they are prepared to enact immediate safety measures and communicate any and all information to residents. We will work with government officials, if needed, and any official government response will supersede all Desertbreeze endeavors. Please know that we are taking this situation seriously and will do everything in our power to keep all essential services up and running for you and your families.

That said, we are asking for your utmost cooperation at all times. The situation is unknown and we will take all necessary steps to mitigate risk. As part of those mitigation efforts, we've provided a list of best practices from the CDC to prevent the spread of infectious disease.

- If you are feeling sick or experiencing flu-like symptoms, avoid public places. It's best to stay home unless you need to seek medical attention.
- Avoid close contact with others who are sick.
- When sneezing or coughing, do so into a disposable tissue, your arm or clothing.
- Thoroughly wash hands often, particular after coughing or sneezing, using the restroom or prior to eating. Wash with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol.
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth.
- Keep surfaces clean and disinfected using household cleaning sprays or wipes.
- If you are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, wear a face mask to prevent the spread of infection.

While the exposure within the United States is still low, our job is to give every Desertbreeze community the most up-to-date information. For more information on the coronavirus, please visit the CDC website at https://www.cdc.gov/covid19.

If you have any questions, please contact your management representative.

We will continue to update you as new developments arise.

Best.

The Desertbreeze Team



PREVENTION FROM COVID-19 HELP STOP THE SPREAD OF GERMS



Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.



Avoid close contact with others who are sick.



Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces.



Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.



Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, your arm or clothing.



Stay home when you are sick, except to seek medical care.